Annex A

Tel:

08456009009

Fax:

01483 517506

Email:

WAH@surreycc.gov.uk

West Surrey
Highway Services,
Grosvenor House,
Cross Lanes,
Guildford.
GU1 1FA

Your Ref:

Our Ref:

LTS/consultation/D3603/dd

05 January 2007

Parking Bays - Broadway, Knaphill

Dear Resident,

This letter is sent to all residents of Knaphill seeking your views on whether changes should be made to the parking bays at the eastern end of Broadway, Knaphill.

Currently there are 7 parking bays with 20 minutes waiting permitted and then no return permitted to the bay within 1 hour. Prior to the installation of these bays a yellow line prevented parking although enforcement was sketchy and the restriction ignored. However this parking did not cause a problem and after consultation with the Residents Association, local Councillors and traders the bays were introduced providing the convenience of a short stop to visit local shops in particular the chemist and newsagent. Parking was restricted at Queens Road to allow drivers increased visibility when emerging from the junction. The Local Committee of County and Borough Councillors agreed these measures on 23 July 2003.

On 20 October 2005 the same Committee received a petition requesting the removal of the bays on the basis that accidents had occurred directly attributable to the parking. (A check of Police accident records for the last three years reveals 3 injury accidents none attributable to vehicle parking.).

Attached are a series of questions as to future action and your replies will be quantified and reported back to the Local Committee. You may wish to visit the area before considering the options. You should however be aware that Traffic Engineers consider the parking acts to reduce vehicle speeds in the area and these will increase were this parking to be removed completely.

	Yes	No
a. Should all the bays be removed and no short term parking permitted?		
b. Should all the bays remain and provide short term parking?		
c. Should the bays outside Moss the Chemist remain?		
d. Should the bays outside Griffiths by Valentino remain?		
e. Should a reduced number of bays be retained on either side of Queens Road? (Please indicate below the number and position.)		

Your comments:-

Please return this letter with your observations by 25 January 2007 to: Surrey County Council,
Surrey Heath District,
Transportation Service Office,
Freepost (SCE14601),
Bagshot.
GU19 5BR

Yours Faithfully

David Durrant

West Surrey Transportation Team - Woking

